No. HIPA 9-2/2013-hipa(Sevottam)-II
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Institute of Public Administration.

Fairlawn, Shimla-171012. Dated: 12.06.2018

Due to some Administration Reason the training programme on
“Public Service Delivery System under Sevottam” scheduled w.e.f. 18.06.2018 to 20.6.2018
has been cancelled.

Next programme is scheduled w.e.f. 19.7.2018 to 21.07.2018 for
which officers/officials may be nominated for the above mentioned dates,
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K.R. Negi, HFAS
Joint Contoller-cum-Course Director,
H.P. Institute of Public Administration,
Fairlawns, Shimla - 171012.

Ph. 94180-36638 Fax No.0177-2734679
E-mail: hipa-hp@nic.in

Sh. Sandeep Kumar,
Assistant Professor (IT) HIPA, Fairlawns Shimla-12
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